

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

Dated: 18th March 2020

To all Members

Mombasa Parents Club

Mombasa.

RE: THE MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING FOR 2020

Pursuant to the directive issued by the Government of Kenya regarding measures aimed at preventing the spread of Covid –19 (Corona Virus) in the Country and in the interest of the wellbeing and health of the Mombasa Parents Club family, note that the Board of Management has consulted and resolved that the convening of the Club's Annual General meeting for the year 2020 will be held in abeyance until such a time when the Government of Kenya will review its directives on the matter.

The decision is taken in order to comply with the Government directive and in order to safeguard the health and safety of all members of the Club.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT

Paul Munyao Club Secretary